




 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 

Office of the Director (MS 2000) 
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December 16, 2022 

 

 

Patrick J. Raglow, Col (Ret.), USAF 

Executive Director 

Catholic Charities of Archdiocese of Oklahoma City 

1232 N. Classen Boulevard 

Oklahoma City, OK  73016 

 

Dear Mr. Raglow:  

 

Thank you for your October 25, 2022 letter sharing your concerns with the interview 

locations for Afghan asylum applicants who were paroled into the United States through 

Operation Allies Welcome (OAW) and who are living in Oklahoma City and Tulsa.  U.S. 

Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) is actively exploring possible interview locations 

for these asylum applicants.  

 

Asylum applicants living in Oklahoma City and Tulsa who are not able to attend an 

interview at the Houston Asylum Office should contact that office via the public mailbox, 

houston.asylum@uscis.dhs.gov, to notify the office of the applicants’ inability to attend an 

interview there.  This notification will help inform our consideration of alternate interview 

locations for those OAW asylum applicants. 
 

Thank you again for your letter and interest in this important issue.  Should you require 

any additional assistance, please have your staff contact me.  

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ur M. Jaddou 

Director 

mailto:houston.asylum@uscis.dhs.gov

